
 

 

 

DATE:   February 22, 2013 

 

TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden 

  Superintendent 

 

FROM: Dale Warriner 

 

RE:  Camp Possibility 

 

Attached for your review is a request for permission to the Board of 

Trustees to consider the approval of Camp Possibility which will be 

offered to McKinney-Vento eligible students during the summer of 

2013.  Camp Possibility is funded through the Title X:  McKinney-Vento 

Grant for Homeless Children and Youth. 

 

Please note the general information for review: 

 

Students served will be from two shelters within the Tupelo Public 

School District as well as other eligible Tupelo Public School 

District students based on counselor referrals. Grade levels 

participating will be the students in kindergarten through eighth 

grade during the school year 2012-2013. 

 Staff:  Licensed teachers 

 Experiential experiences will include but will not be limited to 

o Science and Math curricular connections 

o Fieldtrips 

o Counseling 

 Location: Tupelo Middle School 

o Dates:  June 10-21, 2013 

o Time: 7:30-12:30 

o Breakfast and Lunch  

 Transportation will be provided 


